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Gina Parle

Subject: FW: Oakhurst Rise site notices

 

From: james smith [mailto:james111smith@btinternet.com]  
Sent: 05 May 2020 13:30 
To: Emma.Pickernell@cheltenham.gov.uk 
Cc: Ian Kirby; Huw Evans; William Morrison 
Subject: Re: Oakhurst Rise site notices 
  
Dear Emma, 
  
Please see attached photographs of site notices put up today.  
One is on London Road on a lamppost to the right of St Edwards entrance gates, The other is on a telegraph 
pole opposite the start of Oakhurst Rise there was no lamppost to the left as mentioned by Michelle. I hope 
this is satisfactory. 
  
Regards  
  
James Smith 
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